
 
 

April 27, 2020 
 
Good Shepherd Communities Team,  
 
I would like to say thank you to President/CEO Mike Keenan for taking time out of your busy 
schedule to take my phone call on Thursday.  It was nice to touch base with you and to say thank 
you to you and your staff for all that you are doing.  Your staff is on the front lines of the 
COVID-19 fight and I want them to know how much I and the community appreciates them for 
their commitment to the residents at Good Shepherd Fairview Home, Good Shepherd Village at 
Endwell and Chase Memorial Nursing Home and Rehab. The residents are our families, friends, 
and neighbors, thank you for caring for them and know you are making a difference. Your 
selfless work during this time shows your compassion and bravery and you deserve our unending 
gratitude. 
  
As your representative, I am fighting tooth and nail to get our communities the resources we 
need to fight back against COVID-19. That means working with federal, state, and local 
governments to try and get everyone the equipment they need to stay safe. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please call my office. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Anthony Brindisi 
Member of Congress 
 
  
 


